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FRIENDS COMMITTEE REPORTS

Annual Volunteer Appreciation Party

Donation Form

Your Name_ _______________________________________________

Address_ _____________________________ 	Unit/Apt_ ____________

City_____________________________ State	 ________ Zip_ _________

Telephone______________________ Email_______________________

Also Acknowledgement to_ _____________________________________

Address_ _________________________________________________

Thank you for helping to sustain the Eloise Butler Wild Flower Garden and Bird Sanctuary. .

Donations of gifts or memorials may be made at 
www.friendsofthewildflowergarden.org 
or mailed with a check payable to:

Friends of the Wild Flower Garden, Inc. 
P.O. Box 3793
Minneapolis, MN 55403-0793

In Honor/Memory of
_________________________

All gifts are tax-deductible.

Membership Form	    Individual $15	    Family $25	   Sponsor $100	   Life $500	   Other_ _____

Memberships can be ordered online at  
www.friendsofthewildflowergarden.org  
or mailed with a check payable to:

Friends of the Wild Flower Garden, Inc.
Membership 
P.O. Box 3793 
Minneapolis, MN 55403-0793
Please specify if the membership is a gift.  
Each membership is tax-deductible to the  
extent allowed by law.

Name___________________________________________________

Address_ ______________________________	Unit/Apt_ ____________

City_____________________________ State	 ________ Zip_ _________

Telephone_____________________ _Email________________________

 This is a gift membership from:_ _________________________________

The recipient of your gift will receive a letter of welcome from the Friends of the Wild Flower Garden.

OUR WEBSITE:  FRIENDSOFTHEWILDFLOWERGARDEN.ORG

The Annual Volunteer Appreciation Party was held  
at Kenwood Café in Minneapolis on a beautiful warm 
October 9 evening.
The event is hosted by the Friends and Minneapolis 
Park and Recreation Board for the three groups who 
do so much to help in the Garden: legacy stewards, 
shelter volunteers and the invasive plant action group.
Great appetizers from the Café and incredible desserts 
from Salty Tart Bakery kept guests lining up for more.
Fun door prizes and a new tote bag provided tokens  
of thanks.
Our oldest volunteers 
got to meet our youngest  
new volunteer.
All enjoyed the mix of 
guests, Garden staff 
members and naturalists, 
Friend’s Board members 
and fellow volunteers.

There are so many  
great people who share  
their time and talents with 
the Garden that one party 
can’t express it all, but it’s a 
very fun way to show some  
of our gratitude.Photos by Judy Remington
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